
 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful half term. Wow, what a busy week the first week back has 
been. I’m sure you are all aware that we had a visit from Ofsted this week and we could not be prouder of our    
wonderful Hedgehogs!  

 

This week 

Wizz, bang, pop! This week we have been learning all about bonfire night. We learnt about Guy Fawkes and acted 
out the story. We definitely have some future stars of the stage in our class! We also talked about all the sights 
and sounds we might experience on bonfire night and thought of some words to describe them. 

 

Next week 

We will be focusing on Remembrance Day. We will be making split pin poppies and creating medals for someone 
who is special to us.  

 

Best wishes 

The Hedgehog Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


